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Selecting a Service Delivery Strategy for Early Intervention Services 
The family may find that resuming in-home (in-person) service(s) is the best choice to support overall health, safety, and well-being of the child and the 
family.  Everyone should practice appropriate public health measures to slow the spread of COVID-19 such as masking, physical distancing, and hand hygiene. 

• Use the COVID-19 Dashboard to review transmission risk in your community.  

• Use the guidance in the “Staying Safe while Providing/Receiving In-Home Services during COVID-19”    

• Tele-intervention can continue to be used as a safe and effective service delivery strategy when it best meets the needs for children and their families. 

Has the family determined that resuming in-home 
(in-person) services best support overall health 

safety, and well-being of the child and the family? 

Did the COVID screening questionnaire, 
which must be completed prior to every 

in-person IFSP/IEP service, identify a 
concern for the child/family? 

YES NO 

YES 

YES 

NO 

NO 

Is everyone who plans to participate in 
the service able to follow the Universal 

Masking order? 

Use tele-

intervention 

strategies to 

implement 

the IFSP/IEP.  

In-person or tele-intervention strategies 

may be used to implement the IFSP/IEP.  

https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Monitoring-Dashboard.aspx
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/coronavirus/Documents/COVID%20Professionals%20Guidelines_11_20.pdf
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/coronavirus/Documents/COVID%20Family%20Guidelines_11_20.pdf
https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/20201117-SOH-Universal-Face-Coverings-Order-Update.pdf
https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/20201117-SOH-Universal-Face-Coverings-Order-Update.pdf

